
 

 

9th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Allergy Plan 
 
We are currently conducting a health review of all children in school who have an allergy, and 
our records indicate that your child does have an allergy.  
 
We would be grateful if you could complete the attached allergy plan with as much information 
as possible so we can treat your child appropriately if he or she has an attack. Once you have 
completed the plan please hand it in to the school office.  
 
If your child requires medicine or an epi-pen in school please make sure the medicine is in date, 
and that you have given it to your child’s new class teacher or the school office.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Lisa Cameron 
Family & Children Support Coordinator 


